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IN REPLY REFER TOI 

NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION 
AMES RESEARCH CENTER 

MoFFEtr FIELD, CALIFORNIA, 94035 

. .Aprii 2, 1965 

TELEPHONE 961.1111 

Dr. Joshua Lederberg 
Department of Genetics 
Stanford University School of Medicine 
Palo Alto, California 

Dear Josh: 

Just a note to tell you that the program chairman 
for the forthcoming meeting of the American Astronautical 
Society has agreed not to insist on a paper from you. 
He did suggest that we tape your talk; have it typed up for 
you and submit it to you for modifications. How does 
this strike you? 

Yours sincerely, 

Assistant Director for Life Sciences 
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